
1

Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 2:58 PM
To: 'ivyhatcher7240'
Subject: RE: Rate increases...yes customer..Gulf power will raise rates according to email I thought

I attached

Good afternoon, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: ivyhatcher7240 [mailto:ivyhatcher7240@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 12:59 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Rate increases...yes customer..Gulf power will raise rates according to email I thought I attached 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 20, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00698-17




